
Hi, 
 
My name is Stacey Givens and I am the owner of The Side Yard Farm & Kitchen In Ne Portland. We are 
an urban farm and catering company and have been in business 12 years. I know you are getting flooded 
with emails, thank you for the work that you do.  
 
Ill keep it short. I laid off my farm staff and kitchen crew. They are signing up for unemployment. But 
what I would like to see in order for both my businesses to survive is unemployment for the self 
employed themselves and some kind of kick back for overhead costs during these tough times. (rent, 
utilities, etc). $1,000 a month would even be amazing for small businesses to stay afloat and pay 
rent/mortgage.  
 
Thank you again for your time and consideration.  
 
 
Best, 
Stacey Givens 
Side Yard Farm & Kitchen 
503.957.4588 
 

http://www.thesideyardpdx.com/
http://www.thesideyardpdx.com/

